
PEACE UNIT PROGRAMME MEETING 

 

The Peace Unit Programme held their first meeting in 2015 on 11th March, 2015 at the School of 

Continuing and Distance Education (SCDE) Conference Room. 

The Meeting also set up a platform for the Patron, Prof David Macharia, to welcome new 

members into the club as well as the First Years joining. 

The PUP is a student initaitve that was started in 2001. It seeks to build a culture of Peace and 

active non-violence in tertiary institutions in Kenya. 

In CEES it is an initiative of the registered associations and clubs of student operating in CEES. 

 


